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Junior Road Safety Officers 

Lincolnshire's Junior Road Safety Officers have been busy across the county this academic year! We 

currently have over 205 JRSOs across 59 primary schools around Lincolnshire and your school can join the 

scheme at any time. Please contact your local Road Safety Officer for more information. 

 

1 - JRSOs from Dunston St Peters looking keen to plan and organise some road safety education in school.  



 

2 - And here is the winning jingle from South Hykeham's Key Stage 2 competition. Well done to all that took part!   



 

3 - Navenby JRSOs ready to get to work! 



 

4 - South Hykeham Primary's JRSOs design your own poster competition! A Key Stage 1 Entry.  

JRSOs  will turn their attention to In Car Safety this Spring term, where the focus will be on ways for 

pupils to stay safe on car journeys, whether long or short.   

School Crossing Patrols 

 



 

5 - Ann has celebrated 5 years of working on Station Road in Branston. 



 

6 - Congratulations to John for 10 years of service crossing the pupils of Leslie Manser and St Hughs schools in Lincoln. 

 

7 - Debbi Beardall being presented with a 5 year service at North Street, Gainsborough.  



 

8 - Thank you to Donna Beale for ten years working outside Scampton Pollyplatt Primary. 



 

9 - Congratulations to Tina Dennis who is celebrating her 20 years of service at the LCC.   

School Crossing Patrols across the county have continued to fulfil a vital role in our community and have 

been doing a fantastic job during the Autumn and Spring terms, and during some challenging weather 

conditions. We have also welcomed some new faces to our team who will be working on sites in the 

following areas:  

• Tamsin Canner in Fiskerton. 

• Daryn Wright in Bourne. 

• Nigel Ballaam in Grantham. 

• Olivia Tirelli in Gainsborough. 

• Colin Wright in Dunholme. 

• Keith Sanders in Boston 



• Sindy Mak in Grantham  

• Maryna Shevchenko in Nettleham 

 

10 - Daryn ready to cross pupils and parents in Bourne. 



 

11 - Nigel busy crossing pupils in Grantham. 



 

12 - Ken Shelbourne was kindly presented with a cup from a member of the public as a thank you for safely crossing children and 
adults across on Harlaxton Road in Grantham.  

If you see any of our new or existing SCPs on your journey to and from school, please say hello and don't 

forget to cross with them.  

Our school crossing patrols work in all weathers, keeping the children of Lincolnshire safe on their 

journeys to and from school. If you know someone who would be interested in carrying out this essential 



community-focused role, we have vacancies in a number of locations around Lincolnshire and would love 

to hear from you. 

Good luck and thank you to Simon Wright from Blyton and Sarah Glover from Louth, who have both left 

the team 

Road Safety Education Team  

The team have continued where they left off last year and have had an extremely busy Autumn and 

Spring term, delivering road safety education across the county to over 12,000 pupils between 

September 2022 and March 2023.   

 

13 - The Education team have reached over 12000 pupils so far this academic year. 



Getting out and about when that sun comes out!  



 



 

14 - Always wear a cycle helmet for all journeys, no matter how short.  

 

15 - Adults can set a good example for children by holding hands, choosing safe places to cross roads and demonstrating the use 
of Stop, Look, Listen and Think.  



 

16 - Encourage children to meet up and play in safe places, away from moving traffic. Gardens, parks and green spaces are 
much safer than roads, car parks or driveways. 

 

17 - Always watch out for children playing when driving around in residential areas, especially as the weather warms up. Young 
children don't always have road awareness and can easily wander or fall into the road. 



Walk to School Week 2023 - 15-19 May 2023 

 

"to make pupils experience first-hand the importance of walking to school." 

Your school can take part in this year's walk to school week, a week of activities from Living Streets to 

get pupils walking to school. 

Upcoming Events 

The LRSP and the Education Team will be attending various events across the county in 2023, including 

the Lincolnshire County Show, British Superbike Championships at Cadwell Park and Christmas markets. 

We would love to see you all there. 

The Education Team support the Engagement Team in delivering vital road safety messages to members 

of the public at events and shows across the calendar year. We would love to hear your suggestions 

about further events that could fit into our calendar or ways that we could engage with groups of road 

users in the future. 

 

18 - The Lincolnshire Show  2023  

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/products-and-services/projects/walk-to-school-week


Wednesday 21st & Thursday 22nd June 2023 

The Lincolnshire Show 2023 

 

19 - Heckington Show 2023 

Saturday 29th & Sunday 30th July 2023 

The Largest Village Show in England (heckingtonshow.org.uk) 

 

20 - Revesby County Fair 2023 

Sunday 6th August 2023  

Revesby Country Fair 

https://lincolnshireshow.co.uk/
https://www.heckingtonshow.org.uk/
https://www.revesbycountryfair.co.uk/#2


 

21 - British Super Bikes Championship 2023 

Cadwell Park 

Saturday 26th - Monday 28th August 2023 

Bennetts British Superbike Championship @ Cadwell Park August 2023 

Nuisance Parking 

We regularly hear about nuisance or antisocial parking issues around schools in the county. This can 

cause frustration and anger for other road users and local residents. In some cases, nuisance parking 

causes safety issues for children arriving at and leaving school. If you need to park the the vicinity of a 

school during pick up and drop off times, please be considerate to pedestrians and park in places least 

likely to cause any obstructions or risks to pupil safety.   

Lincolnshire County Council have an online form to report nuisance parking issues direct to the civil 

parking enforcement team.  

 

Contact Staying.alive@lincolnshire.gov.uk or telephone 01522 212313 

https://www.cadwellpark.co.uk/2023/august/bennetts-british-superbike-championship#:~:text=Saturday 26 - Monday 28 August 2023&text=Cadwell Park's British Superbike Championship,of a Monday double-header.
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/xfp/form/351
mailto:Staying.alive@lincolnshire.gov.uk
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